
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

What a busy September it has been.  We  

have seen so much progress already and are 

proud of all our children.  There have been 

sporting successes with cricket and cross 

country too.  Brilliant! 

 

Parents’ evenings 

Information will be coming out in October 

for our parents’ evenings.  These will be held 

on Tuesday 22nd October (3.30pm-5.30pm) 

and Wednesday 23rd October (3.30pm- 

6.30pm).  There will be no after school club 

on these evenings to allow for parents 

evening to take place face-to-face.  

Miss Harper will be returning from maternity 

leave on Monday 21st October, so the 

parents’ evenings for Burniston Rocks Class, 

will be held on Tuesday 3rd November and 

Thursday 7th November. 

We hope you will take the time to attend 

and see how your child has settled into their 

new school year.    

 

 

New behaviour reward chart 

We have introduced a behaviour reward chart 

for years 1-6 and the children have been 

introduced to this in worship on Monday.  A 

copy of the chart has been sent out with this 

newsletter in case you wanted to talk about it 

with your child.  Our revised behaviour policy 

has been added to the website too.  

  

FOSMs Disco 

Information has been sent out for our FOSMs 

disco which is coming up on 17th October. 

We are looking forward to having a good 

boogie while we raise valuable funds for 

school! Parents are very welcome to be there, 

and would be useful for our very young ones 

in case they find it overwhelming. If you are 

able to help in anyway, let us know and we 

can put you in touch with the FOSMs team.   

 

Harvest Festival 

This will be on Thursday 24th October at St. 

Martin’s-on-the Hill Church.  All are welcome!   

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  

With warm wishes and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 


